
Hello everyone,  
It’s almost time for Comanche Trail Shootist last shoot of 2024.  It is also our Christmas shoot 
when we waive the shoot fee but will accept Christmas gifts for a young girl or boy.  These gifts 
will be donated to local charities for children.  Temperatures have dropped a little and 
predicted to be in mid-fifties with a chance for rain hanging around the weekend. Yeehaw!  FYI 
unless it is thundering and lighting or rain is coming down in buckets we will shoot.  Come on 
out and shoot with CTS on the First Saturday monthly shoot for December 2024.  
It’s only 3 days away and that means it almost time to be shooting at Comanche Trail Shootist.    
 
For those that were unable to attend Comanche Moon do not despair as we are shooting the 
first 6 stages from Comanche Moon this month and in December we will shoot the last 6 stage 
from Comanche Moon.  We have 6 stages set up for 10-10-4 +, 1 stages will have 
knockdowns.  So load up everyone you know and come out for a fun day of shooting!  
Shoot Info: 

When:    Saturday December 7, 2024 
Where:  Timber Line Ranch - See Web Site (Comanche Trail 
Shootist.org) for Directions or Call number on Web Site) 
 

Please note that we are on winter hours. 
 

Times:    Safety meeting at  9:30 am  

      Start shooting at 10:00 am  
 
 

YeeHaw!!!!!!! 
Hope you can make it on Saturday, 

 
Tumbleweed Dan – President (432) 557-0860 
Texas Glenn – Vice President 
Crooked Eye – Secretary/Treasury 
 


